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C37.21 WG met on Monday afternoon, 9 October, with four (4) members and four (4)
guests.  C37.21 – Draft 6 was reviewed.

Current Status:
Revisions to document were categorized and reviewed.

Metrification Changes - Metrification changes are considered complete.

Harmonization Changes - Harmonization Changes are presently considered
complete.

Editorial Changes - Editorial Changes have been implemented or rejected with
explanation.  A few minor changes were found and will be included in Draft 7.

IEEE Format Changes - IEEE Format Changes have been implemented based on
Style Guide and C37.20.2 as models.

Substantive - WG reviewed the changes categorized as Substantive.  All these
substantive changes were finalized.
•  Revisions were made with respect to wording concerning ratings of control

switchboard.
•  Wording associated with application in Seismic applications.
•  Even though clause 1 “Overview” states that standard does not apply to Nuclear

1E applications, wording from C37.20.2 adopted for consideration in Nuclear
applications.

Action Items:
1. Revisions from WG meeting to be made.
2. New Draft 7 will be submitted to IEEE editors for review.
3. Draft 7 will be submitted to Sub-Committee for comments.
4. Possibly, request for Ballot depending on based on evaluation from Sub-Committee.

For discussion:
To Ballot or Not to Ballot?
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